
ATTACHMENT to Form 14029 

Privacy Act Notice (for Discharges)

The Privacy act of 1974 says that when we ask you for information about yourself, we must
first tell you our legal right to ask for the information, why we are asking for it, and how it will
be used.  We must also tell you what could happen if you do not provide it and whether or 
not you must respond under the law.

We ask for the information on this form to carry out the Internal Revenue laws of the United
States.  This information requested on this form is needed to process your application and 
to determine whether the federal tax lien can be discharged.  You are not required to apply 
for discharge; however, if you want the federal tax lien to be discharged, you are required 
to provide the information requested on this form.  Section 6109 requires you to provide the
requested identification numbers.  Failure to provide this information may delay or prevent 
processing your application; providing any false information may subject you to penalties.

Routine uses of this information include giving it to the Department of Justice for civil and 
criminal litigation, and to cities, states, the District of Columbia, and U.S. commonwealths 
and possessions for use in administering their tax laws.  We may also disclose this 
information to other countries under a tax treaty, to federal and state agencies to enforce 
federal nontax criminal laws, or to federal law enforcement and intelligence agencies to 
combat terrorism.

Privacy Act Notice (for Subordinations)

The Privacy Act of 1974 says that when we ask you for information about yourself, we must
first tell you our legal right to ask for the information, why we are asking for it, and how it will
be used.  We must also tell you what could happen if you do not provide it and whether or 
not you must respond under the law.

We ask for the information on this form to carry out the Internal Revenue laws of the United
States.  This information requested on this form is needed and will be used to process your 
application and to determine whether the federal tax lien can be subordinated.  You are not 
required to apply for subordination; however, if you want the federal tax lien to be 
subordinated, you are required to provide the information requested on this form.  Section 
6109 requires you to provide the requested identification numbers.  Failure to provide this 
information may delay or prevent processing your application; providing any false 
information may subject you to penalties.

Routine uses of this information include giving it to the Department of Justice for civil and 
criminal litigation, and to cities, states, the District of Columbia, and U.S. commonwealths 
and possessions for use in administering their tax laws.  We may also disclose this 
information to other countries under a tax treaty, to federal and state agencies to enforce 
federal nontax criminal laws, or to federal law enforcement and intelligence agencies to 
combat terrorism.


